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On March 23 - 24th, the staff of BFM, Mr. John Abelseth visited, and held two days Matching 

Preparation Seminar in LVFC community. 

 

Through this program our LVFC members to become more familiar with the matching process, as well as 

the different tools and resources available to them. 

 

Matching Preparation Seminar will help members to be better informed, and to understand the matching 

process for Single Blessed Children, Jacob Generation and First Generation members. They will also 

learn about the role and value of Matching Supporters in the Matching process for both First Generation 

and Family Matching.  Anyone need more information about matching process and family 

relationships.  Please feel free to contact BFM website, or at matching@ unification,org, or contact John 

Abelseth directly at john.abelseth@ gmail,com. 

 

 


